FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

JUNE 20, 1975

Office of the White House Press Secretary

THE WHITE HOUSE

TEXT OF A LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT TO THE HONORABLE DEAN BURCH

June 19, 1975

Dear Dean:

I hereby authorize The President Ford Committee to solicit and receive contributions and to incur expenses and to make expenditures to further my nomination for the Office of President of the United States.

Best personal regards,

GERALD R. FORD

Honorable Dean Burch Chairman The President Ford Committee 1200 18th Street, N. W. Washington, D. C. 20036

#